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Vermont’s federally qualified health centers (FQHCs) recognize and value the work of the past 

year on payment reform. However, Vermonters will be healthier and better off only if the system 

transforms to address social determinants as a priority, commits to comprehensive primary care, 

invests in strong community-based care systems, and builds capacity to accomplish these goals. 

 

A successfully transformed health system has the following characteristics: 

 

1. Primary care practices are strong and well-supported patient-centered medical homes, with the 

resources they need to prevent chronic disease, promote wellness, and manage patient care 

outside the hospital setting. 

2. Primary care practitioners have the time they need to address the issues underlying chronic 

disease and mental health and the resources to maximize primary care practitioner time in 

direct patient care. 

3. Mental health, behavioral health, and primary care work together to provide seamless care to 

patients. 

4. Home health services and primary care practices work together to provide seamless care to 

patients, and home health is available without regard to Medicare or Medicaid legacy rules 

around coverage for home health services.  

5. Community-based social service agencies are fully-integrated or tightly coordinated with 

primary care practices, including: 

 Area Agencies on Aging who serve as the eyes and ears of the system, working to keep 

vulnerable elders housed and out of impoverished living conditions. 

 Mental Health Centers who offer integrated services and supports to Vermonters affected 

by developmental disabilities, mental health conditions and substance use disorders. 

 The Vermont Food Bank and local food shelves with a pulse on food insecurity in the 

community, working to feed low-income and underserved Vermonters. 

 Parent Child Centers, shaping solutions to meet the needs of working families. 

6. Primary care practices work with community partners to offer a “health coach” option to help 

patients in making better health decisions and following a healthy lifestyle. 

7. Communities integrate wellness-initiatives with schools, employers, community centers, etc.; 

i.e. meet people where they are. 

8. Hospitals are stable and positioned to meet the acute inpatient and outpatient needs of the 

community, and participate as equals in the delivery system. 

9. Systems of care are focused on the local and regional levels, with resources deployed 

efficiently to meet the needs of the community, and with local strategic and project plans that 

roll up to a statewide plan. 

10. Vermont’s Blueprint team retains independence and neutrality to lead the transformation 

effort, using community collaboration boards (e.g. Blueprint UCCs) with broad community 

representation to shape and drive the transformation at the local level. 
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